

ԱՌԱՋՆՈՐԴՈՒԹԻԻՆ ՀԱՑՈՑ

DIOCESE OF THE ARMENIAN CHURCH OF AMERICA, 630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10016 212 686-0710

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN, PRIMATE

July 30, 1976

The Very Reverend Houssig Bagdasian Pastor and President of Parish Council St. Mary Armenian Church 200 West Mount Pleasant Avenue Livingston, New Jersey 07039

Dear Father Houssig:

We wish to acknowledge receipt of your remittance and thank you and the Parish Council for your cooperation.

Our receipt is enclosed indicating the sum remitted and the manner in which it has been credited.

Yours sincerely,

Syrann Palvetzian

Director

Enclosure - Receipt No. 24734

cc: Mr. Richard Badishkanian Parish Council Chairman